
 

Week of September 14th through 18th, 2020 

Monday September 14  

Day 5 

Tuesday September 15   

Day 6 

Wednesday September 16   

Day 7 

Thursday September 17  

Day 1 

Friday September 18      

Day 2 

 -School Council ZOOM 

Meeting 7pm 

   

Please check our website for more information & full calendar - http://reddeerlake.fsd38.ab.ca/ 

PARENT COUNCIL 

I would like to invite all parents to attend school council meetings. We would love to hear from you! We’ve recently had a few 

veteran parents graduate from RDL and one thing we’ve learned for sure is that the more input we have at our meetings the 

more our school community benefits. We need more parents to attend meetings! Our first meeting will be                             

Tuesday September 15th at 7pm by Zoom (invitation below). Please consider adding our meeting to your calendar. If you 

have any questions at all please don’t hesitate to send me an email. My email address is rdlcouncilpresident@gmail.com 

Take care, Stephanie Fitzgerald 

Join Zoom Meeting: 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/75719589574?pwd=RG1NRGRPVDVIME85KzJQMWVhalJ3QT09 

Meeting ID: 757 1958 9574 

Passcode: Pd1F58 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

It has been a wonderful first week back with all of our students.  In spite of the restrictions, it feels a lot like “normal” school (and much 
better than online learning felt in the spring!).  Students have done a great job of wearing masks, following the new routines when switch-
ing classes, and trying to physically distance.   

We did receive information from our colleagues at Meadow Ridge in Okotoks, who had a confirmed case of COVID.  The recommendation 
from the health inspection was to make sure that students are distanced when outside and not wearing a mask, or it negates all the work 
we’ve been doing inside of the school.  We will be working hard to remind students about this necessity. 

From all staff members to you, Parents/Guardians: 

 Thank you for preparing your children long before they got here this year, about what the expectations would be 

 Thank you for supporting the changes and restrictions that are in place for everyone’s safety 

 Thank for you finding ways to quickly change your schedule if/when you get a call to say your child isn’t feeling well and needs to be 
picked up 

Thank you for communicating with us when you have questions/concerns 

Yours in learning,  

Shannon Culbert and Stacey Burrows 

Admin Team 


